

## Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

**Better Never Stops** 

22<sup>nd</sup> November 2019

Dear Parents & Carers.

Welcome to the end of the week. Just one more to go before December is upon us...

## **Diary Dates**

Saturday 23<sup>rd</sup> November: School Choir perform at the Hillcrest Centre (10.00 &

11.00am)

Monday 25th: Flu vaccinations for YR-Y6 pupils Thursday 28th: Lobster Class assembly (9.10am)

And beyond...

**Wednesday 4th December:** The Big Sing **Friday 6th:** Christmas Fayre (1.30 - 4.30pm)

## **FADS** Fundraiser

FADS are currently running a scratch card fundraiser which promises the chance to win £40 just before Christmas! Please see the FADS Facebook page for more details: <a href="https://www.facebook.com/groups/365075330199358/">https://www.facebook.com/groups/365075330199358/</a> Carly Norris will be selling them in the playground after school on Friday 29th November as well. Friends, family, in fact everyone is welcome to take part!

Also, the Name the Bear competition will begin on Monday. The bear (hand-sewn by our very own Mrs Townsend) will be touring classrooms each day, so if your child wishes to take part, please make sure they have 20p at the ready. The winner will be revealed at the Christmas Fayre.

## **Sports Results**

Our school football team was in action twice this week to kick off the new inter-school season. On Wednesday we played away at Breakwater Academy, winning 2-0 with goals from Harrie Burchett and Ethan Abell. Yesterday, we hosted Peacehaven Heights and drew 1-1 in a very competitive and entertaining match. Bailey Proudlock scored an absolute screamer and Fenton Newlands pulled off a string of super-human saves to help earn the draw!

If you require any further information, please contact the school office.

I hope you all enjoy the weekend and good luck to Choir tomorrow!

Yours sincerely,













Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher











